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NOTICE: GEOTECHNICAL WORK IN THE FRASER RIVER

In-river geotechnical work will start in early November 2024 and continue
to mid-February 2025.

« Crews will work seven days per week on day and night shifts from barges

in the river.

Recreational boaters should use caution when transiting through the area
outlined below.

For weekly NAVWARNS, visit the Marine Communications and Traffic Services
of the Canadian Coast Guard.

This work is part of the Fraser River Tunnel Project.
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